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Editorial

Dear Colleagues,

With December 2013 issue which you have already received, we are completing the third year of our 
journal which has begun its publishing life years ago under the name of “Medical Journal of Taksim 
Hospital” and continued with the name of JAREM since 2011.

In virtue of our everlasting energy and the great support we have received from you, we are taking firm 
and rapid steps to reach the target of making our journal a favorite and reputable publication and having 
indexed by national as well as international indexes.

We are very pleased for the growing interest of our colleagues. This interest is further strengthening our 
motivation as being the sign that we are on the right track.

On this opportunity, we acknowledge to the hospital administration that has not spared their support of 
all kinds.

Best Regards,

On Behalf of JAREM Editorial Board
Prof. Dr. Barış NUHOĞLU
Editor-in- Chief




